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To whom it may concern,

This is another slap in the face to a physician by an insurance company /Auto carriers to affecta
physicians pay. Private insurance companies haven’t given Physicians a raise for over 30 years and now
auto insurances are trying to decrease our pay? . We as physicians are supposed to be treating our
patients on a basis of what they need to recover from auto accidents without our patients, stressing over
the cost of what they may have to pay out-of-pocket. | know personally my auto insurance premiums has
increased dramatically over the last couple years with no accidents! Where is that money going? The
increase in premiums should also increase the benefits of an injured patient. We, as consumers, are
supposed to be protected, not punished. | find that trying to lower Physicians pay is another insult to our
profession. If insurance companies continue to decrease our pay with the rising cost of making a living,
Insurance companies both auto and private are going to find less physicians wanting to be physicians,
going in debt with school, to only get paid a fraction of amount of what many trade professions get.

Sincerely,

Dr. Gina Yaritz
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